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For questions regarding the  

Federation newsletter  

please contact:  Carol A. Gaas ’85  

corrsec@aggienetwork.com 

We’re on the Web! 

www.AggieMoms.org 

 

Federation of Texas A&M  

University Mothers’ Clubs 

President’s Message 
 

SEASONS  GREETINGS  and HOWDY AGGIE MOMS! 

 

Well, the Holidays are upon us, and our Aggies are preparing for 

Finals!  

 

I look forward to seeing many of you when our Tyler Aggie Moms 

are in the MSC next week dispensing hugs and Goodie Bags to our 

students. If you have never volunteered to help deliver these hugs from home, I highly recom-

mend you volunteer or just show up to share the love! It is always so much fun and really 

boosts our Aggies’ spirits when the pressures of this time in the semester seem to weigh heavy 

on them.  

 

It has been a busy Fall Semester and I am happy that 110 member clubs, and some new ones 

on the way, have been working diligently to serve their area clubs and Aggies. The fun is just 

contagious! I am excited about all the amazing events I have seen posted on social media from 

clubs in Colorado, Northeast Texas, South Texas, California, Central Texas, and Chicago! I know 

many of you have events scheduled for the holidays, too! I enjoyed visiting several Aggie Mom 

Clubs these past few months and met so many new Aggie Mom Friends! Keep reaching out to 

those fish Moms and those with Transfer students! Many new Aggie families are already 

getting acceptance letters for next fall, so reach out and invite those moms to JOIN THE CLUB 

now! Why wait??  

 

I, along with Tamra Walker ’89, Diane Eckols, and Stephanie Collums ’87, was on campus for a 

momentous occasion on Friday, November 19, 2021.  A decades long dream came true, and 

the inspired work of dedicated  students in the Matthew Gaines Society and Texas A&M lead-

ers culminated in the recognition of Senator Matthew Gaines through the dedication of a me-

morial statue on Rudder Plaza with over 1,000 attendees! Please take the time to visit this his-

torical site and learn of the efforts of Senator Gaines to provide educational opportunities  to 

Texans through the Morrill Land Grant Act. His contribution to the creation of Texas A&M and 

Prairie View A&M ensures Everyone Gaines! https://today.tamu.edu/2021/11/20/texas-am-

unveils-statue-of-sen-matthew-gaines/ 

Not only do we have amazing classes available through Aggie Mom University that you can 

access at your convenience, but we also have Podcast Information at your fingertips and availa-

ble to you 24/7! Check it out on the Aggie Mom Website:  https://aggiemoms.org/podcasts/ 

 

We will be adding more podcasts in January, and coming soon will be information about Hulla-

baloo U, a first semester course for all incoming students. It is an amazing course that really 

helps our new Aggies make connections with a peer group along with a student mentor and 

caring Instructor. Current podcasts available are Academic Success Center, Career Center, Fed-

eration, Listeners on Call, Visit College Station and Ring Day information. We have you covered! 

 
    Continued on Page 2 
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President’s Message Continued from Page 1 

Mark your calendars and get your Glad Rags out! We are so excited to celebrate our 100th year of Standing Ready at our Winter Federa-

tion Donor Dinner on Saturday, January 22, 2022.  

 

We will have our Winter Federation Meetings at the MSC on Saturday morning from 8:15 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.  A light breakfast with coffee 

will be served by our Hospitality Chairs.  

 

Following our Federation Meetings, Adelle Hedleston, Libraries Manager, has invited Aggie Moms to attend an Open House from 11:30-

12:30 p.m. with refreshments and a tour at the Sterling C. Evans Library and Library Annex to celebrate the fulfillment of our $500,000 

Aggie Mothers’ Clubs Endowment which was completed at the end of President Diane Eckols’ year.  The endowment was initiated in 1991  

and the monies raised have provided funds for the Student TV Lounge in the Main Library and in the Annex, The Studio, a  multi -media 

facility with green rooms and quiet rooms for podcasts, study/computer space for students and state of the art communication classroom 

facilities.  Then there will be a Sip and Shop event in Downtown Bryan from 12:00-5:00 P.M. that you do not want to miss!   

 

The Bee’s Knees will be the Winter Dinner from 6:00-10:00 P.M. that evening at The Texas A&M Hotel’s Century Ballroom! We have 

amazing guest speakers that will have some insight into being a 12th Man and it will be a wonderful evening of celebrating E. King Gill and 

his inspiration of Standing Ready for our Aggies, on and off the field. Tickets are on sale now at ourschool.support/FedWinterDinner2022. 

 

Finally, this is the season of serving our loved ones, at home, work, school, and those in the service. Some good advice for busy moms, 

and our busy students…When things feel too overwhelming, remember: 

 

One Day at a time… 

 

One Task at a time… 

 

One Thought at a time… 

 

One Moment at a time… 

 

Be Happy! 

 

Gig’em! 

 

Katie ’80 

President 

Federationpres@aggienetwork.com 
 

 

 

https://ourschool.support/FedWinterDinner2022
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 The Federation of Texas A&M University Mothers’ Clubs Presents 

    Honoring the Federation Donors 

and 

Recognizing the Centennial Year of E. King Gill and the 12
th

 Man 

 

Texas A&M Hotel and Conference Center 

177 Joe Routt Blvd, College Station, Texas 

 

January 22, 2022 

6:00 p.m.  Cocktails, Networking, Registration 

7:00 p.m. Dinner  

 

Keynote Speaker Coach Jackie Sherrill and  

Notable 12
th

 Man Football Players 

Speaker Panel Moderator Mr. Dave South 

 

1920’s Era Attire is Encouraged, but Not Required 

 
Dinner Admission Purchase & RSVP by January 12

th
 

https://ourschool.support/ FedWinterDinner2022 

https://ourschool.support/FedWinterDinner2022
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President elect checks in! 

 

 

 

What a BUSY Fall Semester we have had!  
  
In September, we launched the second year of Aggie Mom University.  We listened to your requests to make the 
classes available even if you could not participate in a LIVE class.  So, over the summer we worked with Ashton 
Kantor ‘16 to find a Learning Management System (LMS) that would allow us to record and store our AMU clas-
ses.  If you have not stopped by the Aggie Mom University Class Schedule on AggieMoms.org, you are missing out 
on a tremendous resource!  Our hard working Board Members prepared and presented great classes to help every 
Club!  We enlisted professionals from on campus and off to enrich the content and it turned out to be a Fall Semes-
ter that we are very proud of!  The classes are varied and you can tune in to watch as well as download extra re-

sources, including the PowerPoint presentations from every class.  The Spring Semester will kick off again in January and we will continue 
to add classes as we hear about things you want to learn!  I sincerely hope you will join us!  We are so thankful for Development Dollars 
that made this platform possible to serve ALL CLUBS! 

 
You also made a ‘100’ on your fall homework which was submitting your Form 990’s!  Thanks to your diligence, EVERY SINGLE CLUB, sub-
mitted their 990 this year!  Thanks to Club Officers as well as District Liaisons for getting this important project completed! 
 
Next up, we will be submitting Form T, which is due by February 1, 2022. 4th VP of Reports, Karen Hunter ‘85 will be receiving this form 
this year!  (This is new!)  Email Karen at 4thVPReports@AggieNetwork.com with your questions.  Each year we are required by the IRS to 
update our records with a complete listing of our subordinate groups - our local Clubs!  Form T is for Federation internal record keeping 
only.  It is NOT filed with the IRS, but it is key to The Federation maintaining our 501(c)(3) status.  So, let’s get a ‘100’ on our spring home-
work and turn it in ahead of time!   

 
In addition, I have enjoyed working and planning for the 2022-2023 Federation Year!  I am currently seeking SPARKLERS to serve alongside 
me next year!  If you have ever considered being on The Federation Board, I hope you will apply!  You can watch “Aspiring to Leadership” 
on Aggie Mom University for more information.  Form A is being updated to an electronic process, so watch for that update and be sure to 
have everything turned in by the February 1, 2022 deadline.  No matter your skill set, we can use you!  Email me at prese-
lect@aggienetwork.com, or text me at 214-850-4473 with any questions.  I would love to visit with you about this opportunity! 

 
I can’t wait to see you all at our Winter Federation Weekend, January 21-22, 2022.  I have my flapper dress hanging in the closet and I am 
ready to enjoy an incredible evening with Coach Sherrill and Notable 12th Man Players as we celebrate our awesome Donors and the 
100th Anniversary of The 12th Man Tradition at Texas A&M University!  Aggie Moms have been Standing Ready with our students every 
step of the way and this celebration will have you Whooping!   
 
Come join all of the fun! 
 
Jazz Hands! 

 
 
 Tamra Walker ’89 
 President Elect 
 Preselect@aggienetwork.com 
 214-850-4473 (text for a quicker response) 
 
 
 

https://aggiemoms.org/
https://aggiemoms.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/02/Form-T-2_10_2021.docx
mailto:4thVPReports@AggieNetwork.com
mailto:preselect@aggienetwork.com
mailto:preselect@aggienetwork.com
mailto:Preselect@aggienetwork.com
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The Mission of Aggie Mom University 

The mission of Aggie Mom University is to “Develop and 

maintain a strategic training program for Aggie Mom club 

officers and members that will promote knowledge of the 

Federation of TAMU Mothers’ Clubs, provide best practices 

for clubs, and develop future Aggie Mom leaders.” 

 

 
Aggie Mom University Update 

 
Our second year of Aggie Mom University is well underway!  Go to AggieMoms.org and then click on the link on the homepage under 
Aggie Mom University to see all of the upcoming classes as well as classes that are now in our Aggie Mom University Library!  
 
Classes already in the Library include topics such as “How to Plan a Great Meeting”, “Fundraising”, “Filling out Federation Forms”, 
“Running a Meeting with Order following Robert's Rules”, and MUCH more!  
 
In addition to Club specific topics, we have classes led by professional partners including “Legal Issues for Clubs”, “Student Health”, 
“TAMU Marketing Guidelines”, and how to “Archive and Preserve your Club’s Rich History”!  
 
To see any of these previously recorded classes, just click on the link next to the class name and tune in!  EduFlow has made these clas-
ses available any time that works for YOU!  Grab your favorite beverage and watch in your pj’s if you want!  No need to reinvent the 
wheel!  Tune in and get some fresh ideas to help you grow your Clubs! 
 
**If you are thinking about stepping up into a Club leadership position, or know someone who should, the “Aspiring to Leadership” 
class is a must!  Thinking that you might be ready to serve on The Federation Board?  This class has all of the details to help you get your 
application in by the February 1, 2022 deadline.** 
 
Upcoming Spring classes will start again in January and will include “Best Practices for Treasurers”, “Using Google and Upcoming Stor-
age Changes”, “Boutique Training”, “How to Start a Ring of Honor Group” and tons of other topics so keep watching the schedule as we 
add topics that YOU request!  
 
The Aggie Mom University Library is awesome, but if you can join any of these classes for the live presentations, you get to participate 
in the Q and A sessions which have been incredible!  
 
In addition to serving students through scholarships and resources, The Federation is here to serve Moms!   Aggie Mom University is 
designed to train, encourage, enable connections, provide resources, and inspire Clubs and leaders!  We hope you will take advantage 
of this tremendous opportunity! 
 
“Anyone who stops learning is old, whether at age twenty or eighty.  Anyone who keeps 

learning stays young!” – Henry Ford 

https://aggiemoms.org/


 

6  

Federation of  Texas A&M University Mothers’ Clubs 

Winter Newsletter-December 2021 

Howdy Moms! 

 

The fall semester has flown by and is coming to a close, but the Aggie 

Moms continue to stay busy. It was so fun to meet up with Moms at 

the home game tailgates! If you didn’t get to stop by, please remem-

ber we are there every year. 

 

I am very excited that we have our very first Aggie Mom Ambassadors! Ambassadors are Moms 

who are interested in volunteering with the Federation. It is a great opportunity to get more involved and see if you 

would like to possibly join the board in the future. We will be recruiting again for Moms after elections in April, so 

watch for more information to come! 

 

My last job as VP at Large is to chair the nomination committee. I am very excited to serve, because the future is so 

bright for all our Aggie Moms. Tamra Walker will be an inspiring President next year. If you have interest in serving on 

the board, please contact me with any questions. 

 

 This year, Form A will be all online. No copies to make or trips to the post office. Please note that it is a two step pro-

cess. You as the applicant will fill out one form and your club president will complete a reference letter and confirm 

Form B has been submitted the Federation Treasurer along with club dues. The deadline is February 1st. Also for the 

first time, we will also have brief interviews on Sunday, March 6th. The committee will meet and make nominations 

Saturday, March 12th. I hope you will seriously consider serving. 

 

I look forward to seeing everyone Saturday, January 22nd. Gather your Glad Rags and join the fun. It will be the 12th 

Man Party of the Century! 

 

  Diane Eckols 
  VP at Large  
  Former Federation Presidents Liaison 
  vpresatlarge@aggienetwork.com 
 

 

 

 

mailto:vpresatlarge@aggienetwork.com
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1St VP Membership 

Howdy! 

I hope your Aggie, your family, and you have had a wonderful semester! I have had an 
exciting fall season meeting Aggie Mom Club members at our home game Tailgates! If 
you were not able to spend time with us at The Federation Tailgates, please plan on 
attending next year! We have the perfect spot to watch the team buses come in and the 
Corps March-In! Football games at Kyle Field are so impressive and so much fun! 

 

I am excited to announce that our Membership Team is actively working to charter a new 
Texas club and we have three out of state clubs that are in The Federation of TAMU Mothers’ Club ap-
plication process. It would be a dream come true to have an Aggie Mothers’ Club in every state in our 
Union! If you are out of the state of Texas or in Texas without a local club, please reach out to me so we 
can start the club process!  
 

I wish you and yours a wonderful holiday! Enjoy your time with your Aggie(s)! 

 

See you at the Winter Federation meeting and Gig’ em! 

 

Standing Ready! 

Denise Isenhour 
1st VP Membership  
District 5 Liaison  
512-750-4366 
1stVPMembership@aggienetwork.com 
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Howdy Aggie Moms!  
 
Thank you to all that attended the Fall Meeting either in person or via Zoom!  We had awe-
some participation with a jam-packed agenda and tons of great information.  We are deep 
into planning the Winter meeting scheduled for January 22, 2022.  We hope you are able to 
attend in person however if you are not able, we will have the Zoom option available.  
 
As with the Fall meeting, we have a fun and informative meeting planned for the Winter.  

The First Lady of Aggieland, Ms. Reveille, will be attending beginning at 8:30 a.m. so don’t miss this opportuni-
ty to get your picture taken with her. The Texas A&M Yell Leaders will lead us in a yell practice which you 
know is better than your morning caffeine! And as always, Chancellor Sharp will speak to our group as he loves 
the Aggie Moms. 
 
Be on the lookout for more information on the Winter meeting coming soon it will be a fun filled weekend.  I 
look forward to seeing everyone in person and virtually!!   
 
Standing Ready, 
 

 

   Johnna Lenamon 
   2nd VP Programs 
   District 8 Liaison 
   2ndvpprograms@aggienetwork.com 

2
nd

 VP PROGRAMS 

Check out the Messina Hof Winery  

Special Offer.  
 

 The order form for Special Order Aggie Mom Labeled wines is attached to 

this Newsletter:  

 

Orders must be submitted no later than January 7, 2022 by email to the 

Messina Hof Personalized Labels Department at  

labels@messinahof.com.  

 

Bottles must be picked up during business hours January 21-22, 2022 at the 

Messina Hof Estate Winery, located at 4545 Old Reliance Rd, Bryan, TX 

77808. 
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3rd VP registration 

Howdy Aggie Moms!  
I am so excited to share the final 2020-2021 numbers, representing the impact of all of the hard work for all 
of the Aggie Moms’ Clubs: 

 
Donations to on campus organizations: $110,795.82 

Scholarship funds raised: $563,546.60 
Grand total: $674,342.42 

 
In the Fall, I announced that we had started the process of going digital for our Federation Forms. With the next round of form sub-
missions, due on February 1st, we will have completed the process!  
 
Form B (for dues and archive fees) and Form T (for IRS Compliance) are required for all Clubs, while Form A (Federation Board Nomi-
nations) and Form F (Boutique reservations) are only submitted as applicable. All Forms will be accessible from our website in De-
cember. 

We are working on an option to be able to pay dues and archive fees online with a Club card, not a personal one. All Club Presidents 
will be notified when this is in place. 

 If you have any questions about the electronic submission process, you can contact me at 4thVPReports@AggieNetwork.com.  
Karen M. Hunter ’85  
4th VP Reports & District 2 Liaison 
4thvpreports@aggienetwork.com             

4TH vp Reports 

 

Howdy!  It was so wonderful to have everyone at our Fall Federation Meeting in August via Zoom and “In Per-
son”.  It was a great turn out and we enjoyed seeing everyone in attendance, visiting with one another and 
catching up on life. 

You may now register for our Winter Federation Meeting that will take place in person at the MSC Gates Ball-
room or via Zoom on Saturday, January 22, 2022.  The Meeting is open to all members, not just officers and/or 
voting delegates.  Everyone who wants to attend should register using the link below by 11:59 p.m. on 
Wednesday, January 19, 2022.  A day or two prior to the meeting date, the Zoom link will be sent to the email 
address provided by our Zoom attendees..   

 

Registration Link:    https://forms.gle/HobzBzWsRwuEXge27  (Register by 11:59 p.m. on Wednesday, Jan. 19th)  

Meeting Schedule  

Virtual and In-Person Registration - 8:15 a.m. - 9:00 a.m. 
Federation Meetings - 9:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. 
Sterling C. Evans Library Open House - 11:30 a.m.. - 12:30 p.m.  
Downtown Bryan Sip and Shop - 12:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

 
The link for submitting voting delegate information will be emailed to Club Presidents, so watch your inbox.   
 
I look forward to getting 2022 off to a great start with you all in-person at the MSC in the Gates Ballroom and on Zoom. 
 

Colleen Holmes '76 
3rd VP Registration  & District 4 Liaison 
3rdvpregistration@aggienetwork.com 
 

https://aggiemoms.org/forms/
mailto:4thVPReports@AggieNetwork.com
https://forms.gle/HobzBzWsRwuEXge27
mailto:3rdvpregistration@aggienetwork.com
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Insight from 5th vp boutique 

 
Thank you to all clubs that attended our Aggie Mom University course on Marketing and for the Virtual Hol-
iday Boutique.  Both sessions are recorded for your viewing pleasure.  I highly recommend that you watch 
the recording of the Marketing session if you have not already done so.  It is full of information about Aggie 
Mom Clubs using the Texas A&M brand.  We also have a wonderful partner, Scott Oswald with the Universi-
ty Department of Marketing and Communications, who is more than happy to support us and answer any 
questions regarding the legal use of logos and branding.  
 
We also want to thank all the clubs that participated in our Virtual Holiday Boutique.  We are delighted that 
we are able to support our member clubs with fundraising opportunities!  We will host another Virtual Bou-
tique opportunity in the Spring.  It will begin March 18th-27th.  Details will soon be posted on our federa-
tion website and sent via email to Club Presidents and Boutique Chairs.  
 

Finally, we are moving forward with our face to face, live Family Weekend Boutique!!  We know everyone is just as ex-
cited as we are to participate in this amazing event that will bring many customers to you! It will begin with “Boutique move-in” 
at the MSC on Thursday, April 7, 2022, and continue with sales on Friday and Saturday, April 8-9, 2022.  Participating clubs that 
plan on using your two allotted tax free days during this time, will need to make sure it is documented in your meeting 
minutes.   More information and details coming real soon!  

 
I can’t wait to see you and  to meet new friends at our Winter Meeting.  See you soon!  

 
Melissa Martinez  
5th VP Boutique  
5thvpboutique@aggienetwork.com 

6th VP Districts  - Coming to a town near you 

Howdy Aggie Moms!  

My journey to see you is about to begin!  Below is the schedule confirmed for District Meetings.  Remember, 
we have changed some clubs to new Districts so please look for your District and make sure your club is 
listed.  If not, look at other District lists and find your club!  If you have any questions, please contact me by 
phone or text me at:  

979/417-5232 or you can email me at 6thvpdistricts@aggienetwork.com 

I am excited to meet you all and after my travels throughout our great State, I can become an official guide!  I encourage all 
our clubs to attend their District meeting.  It’s an excellent way to meet each other and to share ideas.  Remember, our District 
Meetings are open to all club members.  We will have door prizes courtesy of CC Creations, and most of our meetings take 
place at a restaurant where lunch/dinner will be served.  We each pay for our own meal at these events.    
  
 

 Alice Artman 
 6th VP Districts  & District 7 Liaison 
 6thvpdistricts@aggienetwork.com 
 

 

mailto:6thvpdistricts@aggienetwork.com
mailto:6thvpdistricts@aggienetwork.com
mailto:6thvpdistricts@aggienetwork.com
mailto:6thvpdistricts@aggienetwork.com
mailto:6thvpdistricts@aggienetwork.com
mailto:6thvpdistricts@aggienetwork.com
mailto:6thvpdistricts@aggienetwork.com
mailto:6thvpdistricts@aggienetwork.com
mailto:6thvpdistricts@aggienetwork.com
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District 1 (Coppell, Denton County, Fort Worth/Tarrant County, Hood Area, Johnson County, Northeast Tarrant County, Parker County, and Stephenville Area) 

District 2 (Collin County, Dallas County, Grayson County, Kaufman County, and Rockwall County) 

 District 1 & 2 combined meeting – January 15, 2022 – Messina Hof Winery in Grapevine 

District 3 (Angelina County, Nacogdoches County, Panola County, Rusk County, and Shelby County)  Saturday, January 29, 2022 - TBD 

District 4 (Austin County, Brazos County, Burleson County, Milam County, Tri-County, and Washington County) Monday, February 21, 2022 – TBD 

District 5 (Austin, Bastrop County, Caldwell County, Central Texas, East Bell County, Highland Lakes, Round Rock Area, West Bell County, and Williamson 

County)  Sunday, February 13, 2022 – TBD 

District 6 (Alvin, Baytown, Brazoria County, Clear Lake Area, Fort Bend County, Galveston County, Houston, Pasadena Area, and Pearland Friendswood) 

 Saturday, January 8, 2022 – The Dirty South in Angleton 

District 7 (Beaumont, Mid-Jefferson County, Orange County, and Tyler County)  Sunday, January 30, 2022 – Saltgrass Steak House in Beaumont 

District 8 (Atascosa County, Comal County, Guadalupe County, Hays County, Randolph Area, San Antonio, and Wilson County)   

 Saturday, February 19, 2022 – Aldaco’s in San Antonio 

District 9 (Abilene, Coleman County, Heart of Texas, and San Angelo)  Sunday, March 13, 2022 – TBD 

District 10 (Amarillo, El Paso, Lubbock Area, Midland, and Sandstorm)  Saturday, March 26, 2022 – Bacon Heights Baptist Church in Lubbock 

District 11 (Bee County, Brush Country, Coastal Bend, Corpus Christi, Laredo, and Rio Grande Valley) Saturday, February 5, 2022 – Corpus Christi – TBD 

District 12 (Deep East Texas, Harrison County, Henderson County, Hopkins County, Lone Star, Tyler, and Wood County)  

  Saturday, March 19, 2022 – Pollard United Methodist Church in Tyler 

District 14 (Arizona, California Area, Chicago Area, Denver Colorado, Louisiana, Minnesota/West Wisconsin, and Pikes Peak Colorado)   Zoom Meeting 

District 15 (Wichita County Area and Wise County)  Sunday, March 27, 2022 – Armadillo Grill in Bowie 

District 16 (Bi-Stone, Bosque County, Ellis County, Hill County, Navarro County, and Waco-McLennan County)  

 Sunday, March 20, 2022 – Corsicana Country Club in Corsicana 

District 17 (Katy/West Houston, Kingwood/Humble, Liberty County, Montgomery County, Northwest Harris County, and Walker County)   

 Thursday, February 17, 2022 – Hodge Podge Lodge in Montgomery 

District 18 (DeWitt-Lavaca, El Campo, Matagorda County, and Victoria County)  Sunday, February 6, 2022 – TBD 

District 19 (Del Rio, Eagle Pass, and Uvalde Area)  Zoom Meeting 

District 20 (Bandera County, Blanco County, Hill Country, Kendall County, Kerrville Area, and Medina County) 

 Sunday, February 20, 2022 – Dodging Duck Pub in Boerne 
 
 
 

Schedule of District Meetings 
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7th VP Directory—AIMING to PLEASE! 
 
Howdy Aggie Moms!  
 

As of now, all Clubs should have received a copy of the 2021-2022 Federation Directo-
ry!  If your club was unable to pick it up during the Fall Federation meeting in August, 
it was provided by other means.  If your club needs additional copies, we will have 
some for sale for $5 at the Winter Meeting until we sell out.  This is our second year 
offering the electronic version of the directory on our Federation Website so we en-
courage clubs to take advantage of this resource as well.   
 

It is very important that clubs help us keep their information up to date.  As you are 
aware this is done through FORM C.  If throughout the club year there have been ANY changes, a club rep-
resentative can make updates to FORM C by section (General Club Info, Permanent Club Address, Officer 
Information, Meeting Information, etc.) from the Form C page of our website:  https://aggiemoms.org/
forms/formc/.  PLEASE REMEMBER CHANGES CAN BE MADE MULTIPLE TIMES so we welcome any infor-
mation you can provide as changes are made. 

 

Please reach out if you ever have any questions.  We are here to help you! 

 

Mechelle Fisher  

7thVP Directory and District 6 Liaison 

7thvpdirectory@aggienetwork.com 

District  Board Liaison   District  Board Liaison 

District 1 Kristi King   District 11 Cindy DeWitt ’86 

District 2 Karen Hunter ’85    District 12 Sue Chelf/Karyn Ard 

District 3 Monica Isgren   District 14 Daniela Knight ’87 

District 4 Colleen Holmes ’76   District 15 Julie Upton ’90 

District 5 Denise Isenhour   District 16 Rose Black 

District 6 Mechelle Fisher   District 17 Stephanie Collums ’87 

District 7 Alice Artman    District 18 Johnna Lenamon 

District 8 Kari Roush ’80   District 19 Lydia Wharton  

District 9 Suzan York ’86    District 20 Roxanne Forrest  

District 10 Nancy Skokan    Club Issues Tamra Walker 

District 11 Cindy DeWitt ’86   Former Presidents Diane Eckols 

District 

Liaisons  

https://aggiemoms.org/forms/formc/
https://aggiemoms.org/forms/formc/
mailto:7thvpdirectory@aggienetwork.com
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Howdy Moms, 
 
It is hard to believe 2021 is almost over!  I hope everyone had a Happy Thanksgiving and en-
joyed time with their Aggie Family. 

As part of our wonderful new Aggie Mom University, I was privileged to be able to teach the 
“Treasurer Best Practices and Filing the 990-N” class on October 4th which touched on the 
Treasurer Best Practices and expanded upon the information needed for clubs to file their annu-

al 990.  As a continuation of Aggie Mom University, a class on “Treasurer Best Practices and Filing State Sales Tax” will 
be hosted  on January 6, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. CST.  I hope all your club Treasurers and/or Presidents (and/or anyone re-
porting financial information for your club) plans to sit in on this very important and informative course.   Don’t forget 
that access to a lot of the information can be found on our website (www.aggiemoms.org) under the “Resources for 
Clubs” tab.  If you don’t find the answer to your question there, feel free to contact me anytime! Also, you can still go 
back into AMU and click on the class to view the recorded version of it. 

I hope to see a lot of you at the Federation Dinner on January 22nd and at Aggie Mom Camp in March. 

As District 20 Liaison, I am looking forward to getting together with our District 20 Clubs!  Please check in with the 6th VP 
of Districts (Alice Artman) with any questions or concerns you may have.  Our meeting date is set for Sunday, February 
20th @ the Dodging Duck in Boerne. 

I have truly been blessed to represent the Federation this year as Treasurer.  I am looking forward to working with all of 
you throughout the remaining 2021-2022 club year and assisting your club with any questions and providing necessary 
resources.  If there is ever anything I can do to help your club in its financial record keeping success, please feel free to 
contact me at 210-445-6365 or Treasurer@aggienetwork.com. 

I hope everyone has a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 
BTHO Finals! 
 
Gig.em!  
 

Roxanne Forrest 
210-445-6365 
Treasurer  
District 20 Liaison 
Treasurer@aggienetwork.com 
 

Treasures from our Treasurer 

http://www.aggiemoms.org
mailto:Treasurer@aggienetwork.com
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RECORDING SECRETARY 

CORRESPONDING SECRETARY 

I look forward to seeing all of you at the upcoming Winter Federation Meetings on Saturday, Janu-
ary 22nd!  
 
In the meantime, enjoy your holidays with friends and family.  
 
 
 

Rose Edmondson-Black 
Recording Secretary and 
District 16 Liaison 
recsec@aggienetwork.com 
 

 
 

 

Howdy!  

I have received many local Aggie Mom club quilt squares in anticipation of creating a lovely and 

memorable historical record quilt for our Federation President, Kathie Latham. Thanks!  If you have 

NOT sent in your square, it’s not too late. Please let me know ASAP of your intentions. I am honored 

to be a part of the creation of this historical record for our President.  

 
In upcoming news, if you are interested in applying for a Federation Board position,  the process will be online this year.   

Whoop! Diane Eckols, VP at Large, is heading up the Nominating Committee.  The Form A is for the applicant to com-

plete to be considered for a board position.  

 

The new and improved Form A for Nominations will be accessible on the Federation website before Christmas. We will 

notify all Form C club officers by email when it becomes available. The applicant's club president must also complete an 

online reference letter and confirm all club Federation dues and fees are current. The deadline is February 1st. Also for 

the first time, we will also have brief interviews on Sunday, March 6th. The committee will meet and make nominations 

Saturday, March 12th. I hope you will seriously consider serving. 

 
Please email to corrsec@aggienetwork.com or call me at 832-746-7739 if you have questions.  
 
Yours in all that is Aggie Momish,  

Carol Gaas ’85  
Corresponding Secretary 
corrsec@aggienetwork.com 
 
 

mailto:corrsec@aggienetwork.com
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Designating A Federation Delegate 

 
 Did you know, all clubs have voting delegates?    Delegates represent your club and have a voice in the 
Federation.   The Federation bylaws specify a minimum number of delegates representing clubs are necessary to 
hold our Fall, Winter, and Spring Federation meetings.  Volunteering to be a club delegate is a fantastic introduction 
to all the Federation does to provide support and resources to you, our 110 member 
clubs.  
 

 
Here’s how to submit your delegates: 

 Submit your delegates and alternates via the link provided by the 3rd VP of Registra-
tion.  Watch for the link in your email late December. 

 Notify the 3rd VP of Registration by email at 3rdvpregistration@aggienetwork.com if an alter-
nate will be substituting for a delegate.    

 Ensure your designated delegates/alternates attend either via Zoom or in person. 
 
What are my Responsibilities as a Delegate?  

1. Participating as a delegate has never been easier, because you may participate in person or on-line.    
2. Either stop by the delegate table or sign in on Zoom to check in as a delegate. 
3. If you are a delegate attending in person, please sit in the reserved section. 
4. If you are a delegate on zoom,  a moderator will be monitoring the chat during the meeting. 
5. Vote on motions presented during the business meeting. 
 

 
How do I vote?  

When a vote takes place, these are one of the three ways it will happen: 1. Unanimous Consent, 2. Yes/No Vote, or 
 3. Ballot. 

1. Unanimous Consent 

What does it mean? 
Unanimous consent means asking if anyone agrees with the motion.  A motion may be passed without a formal 
vote being taken helping the meeting run smoothly and effectively.   Unanimous consent is often used for minutes, 
or adjournment, or items that everyone seems to agree with.  

 
What it looks like: 

The President will say “If there are no objections, (pause), the  ________  is/are approved.    
 
During the pause,  if you disagree with the motion, you have the right to interrupt with “I object”.  Wait until recog-
nition from the President, state your name and club and the reason for your objection.   
 
If you are an online delegate, you may use the raised hands emoji to alert the moderator you have an objection to 
the motion.  The moderator will signal the President, wait until you are recognized, state your name, club, and your 
reason for the objection. 
 
If anyone disagrees with the motion, one of the other voting types will be used. 
 

Continued on Page 15 

 

mailto:3rdvpregistration@aggienetwork.com
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Designating a Federation Delegate-Continued from Page 14 

2. Yes/No Votes  

 What does it mean? 
 Yes/No Votes means asking an opinion if a motion should be approved. Federation meetings use yes/ no  votes to pass 
bylaws and other motions which may require discussion. 
 
 What it looks like: 
 In Person delegates will be given a voting card.  When instructed, you will raise your card to vote either  “yes” or “no”, while 
the cards are being counted.  Please keep the card raised until you are asked to lower  your card. 
 
 Online delegates will vote using the online poll feature.  The President will give you any additional 
  instructions before the Electronic Media Chair posts the poll. 
 
3. Ballot Voting 
 What Does it mean?  
 A ballot vote is used for elections or anytime a particularly sensitive or divisive issue where pressure might prevent  people from 
voting how they really feel about a motion. 
 
 What it looks like: 
 In person delegates will receive a printed ballot and will receive any additional instructions from the President. 
 
 Online delegates will vote using the online poll feature.  Online delegates will vote using the online poll feature. The President will 
give you any additional instructions before the Electronic Media Chair posts the poll. 
 
 
Please contact your Federation Parliamentarian with specific questions.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Qatar Foundation Scholarship information — Did you Know?  
 

 

Monica Isgren 
Parliamentarian 
District 3 Liaison 
parl@aggienetwork.com 

President Latham, VP at Large Eckols, and our Parliamentarian, Monica Isgren, recently met with Nora Cargo, the TAMU 

Director of Financial Aid and Scholarships. We learned even though the 4 campuses, College Station, Galveston, McAllen, 

and Qatar are part of the same Aggie family,  Qatar tuition is funded through the Qatar Foundation; as a result, the Qatar 

students do not have a need for Aggie Mom scholarships.  Ms. Cargo encourages our clubs to focus fundraising efforts and 

scholarship criteria on our Aggies who attend the other three TAMU campuses. 
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Howdy! 
 
Countdown for Aggie Mom Camp has begun!  We are just a few short months away 
from returning to campus and the Texas A&M Hotel and Conference Center for Aggie 
Mom Camp 2022.  We are super excited to welcome everyone to camp the weekend of 
March 4-6. 
Aggie Mom Camp 2022 sold out in record time this year through our new on-line regis-
tration.  Currently, all 200 slots for camp are full and our waitlist has grown 
to            more that 70+ moms.   
We are busy bees in our planning of camp which includes a tour of the 
RELLIS campus, speakers, student performances, shopping, a fun Painting 

with a Twist Saturday afternoon activity, Saturday night dinner 
in the Ford Hall of Champions and more fun activities planned 
for the weekend. 
 
Information will be coming to our campers after the first of 
the year so please check your emails.  If you have any ques-
tions, please contact either one of us at the following emails: 
 

   We look forward to seeing everyone at camp!! 
 

   Suzan and Kristi  
   AMC Camp Co-Chairs 

 

Aggie  Mom Camp Co-Chairs—Buzzing with Excitement 

Suzan York ’86 
Aggie Mom Camp Co-Chair 
District 9 Liaison 
AMCchair@aggienetworkcom 

 

Kristi King 

Aggie Mom Camp Co-Chair 

District 1 Liaison 
AMCchair2@aggienetworkcom 
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Hospitable ladies of hospitality 

Julie Upton 
Hospitality Co-Chair  
District 15 Liaison 

hospitalitymaroon@aggienetwork.com 

Karyn Ard 
Hospitality Co-Chair 
District 12 Liaison 
Hospitalitywhite@aggienetwork.com 

Sue Chelf 
Hospitality Co-Chair  
District 12 Liaison 
hospitality@aggienetwork.com 

The Hospitality team is looking forward to see-

ing everyone at our Winter Federation Meeting on 

January 22nd. Please come and enjoy coffee and 

breakfast items before the meeting. That’s a 

great start to a fun day ending with our Roar-

ing 20’s Celebration. Have a happy, healthy hol-

iday season. We’ll see you next year!  

   Sue, Julie, and Karyn 
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The Technology Team keeps us plugged in! 

Electronic Information  

Howdy, Aggie Moms!  

Howdy, Aggie Moms!  It’s hard to believe our year is half over.  Many of you have requested AggieNetwork 
email addresses and websites since April.  It’s great to see us continue to grow in this way.   

As a reminder, I am always happy to help your club with any Technology issues.  If I don’t know the answer, I 
promise to find someone who does.  However, I recommend you first check out the Tech Corner on our website-- 
www.aggiemoms.org;  it’s full of great information, like how to obtain free emails/website for your clubs,  how to use Google 
Drive, etc.   

Please feel free to reach out to me at any time.  elecinfo@aggienetwork.com  

If you are attending the January Federation meeting or Aggie Mom Camp in 
March, please find me and introduce yourself—I love to meet new Aggie Mom 
friends.   

Daniela R. Knight ’87 
Electronic Information Chair 
District 15 Liaison 
elecinfo@aggienetwork.com 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Nancy Skokan 
Federation Digital 
Marketing  
District 10 Liaison 
FedDigMktg@AggieNetwork.com  

Federation Digital Marketing 

Howdy!  

We are working diligently to Roll Out the Federation of Aggie Moms APP. As mentioned in 

the Electronic Information update, it is very important that you have at least on aggienet-

work email in your club. It is imperative for the functionality of the APP. We are hoping to 

have a SURPRISE early in the New Year.  STAY TUNED ! Gig ‘Em!  

mailto:elecinfo@aggienetwork.com
mailto:FedDigMktg@AggieNetwork.com
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Social Media Chair Says — Let’s  Get Social!  

Howdy! 

 

The Federation is working to grow our presence on social media so we can reach each of you and keep 
you informed of Federation and Texas A&M University news and happenings. You don’t want to miss 
important upcoming posts about our Winter Federation Dinner and our On-line and In-person Bou-
tique during Parents’ Weekend! 

 
To stay connected, please join our platforms and invite your friends to join as well: 

 

Our Private Group: https://www.facebook.com/groups/federationoftexasaggiemomsclubs  

 Our Boutique Group: https://www.facebook.com/groups/texasaggiemomsboutique  

Our Public Page: https://www.facebook.com/AggieMomofTAMU  

 On Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/federationtexasaggiemoms/  

Our Twitter feed: https://twitter.com/Aggie_Moms  

On LinkedIn: https://www.linkedin.com/in/federationoftamumothersclubs/  

  

As we enter the Holiday Season and a New Year, I am looking forward to connecting with you through social media and to 
seeing you in-person at our Winter Federation Dinner on January 22, 2022, and during Parents’ Weekend! 

Gig ‘em 

Kari Moore Roush ’80 
Social Media Chair and District 8 Liaison 
federationsocialmedia@aggienetwork.com 

Historians keep our history 

Howdy Aggie Moms! 
 
My name is Kim Kovar, 2021-2022 Federation Historian.   I am  documenting the 2021-
2022 Federation Year for President Katie Latham. 
 
 I am looking for Aggie Mom photos, tokens, trinkets, bling  will go into a keepsake 
scrapbook to hold all the memories of her year, and we would love to have photos of 
your club. 
 
It’s a wonderful memory for the President to reflect back on her year of service. . 

 
Please email me: historian@aggienetwork.com, text me: 979-249-
7407 or mail: 140 Jean Dr., La Grange, Tx 78945 your club photo’s 
for the book. 
 

Kim Kovar 
Historian  
historian@aggienetwork.com 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/federationoftexasaggiemomsclubs
https://www.facebook.com/groups/texasaggiemomsboutique
https://www.facebook.com/AggieMomofTAMU
https://www.instagram.com/federationtexasaggiemoms/
https://twitter.com/Aggie_Moms
https://www.linkedin.com/in/federationoftamumothersclubs/
mailto:historian@aggienetwork.com
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PARENT SOCIALS bring us together 

Cindy DeWitt ‘86  
Parent Socials College Station Co-Chair 
District 11 Liaison 
ParentSocialsCS@AggieNetwork.com 
 

Howdy! 

Last summer at the Galveston New Student Conferences, we experienced such pleasure and a joy as we 
represented all 110 Aggie Mom clubs of the Federation of Aggie Mothers’ Clubs. We had fun 
at the Aggie Mom resource table meeting new moms, new student Aggies and their families 
at the New Student Conferences.  

It is hard to believe that the 2022-2023 school year is just around the corner!  

The summer months will be busy. Aggie Mom volunteers will be needed to help coordinate New Student 
Conference activities.  We invite you to participate and to sign up to help us introduce the Aggie Mom 
organization to all NSC attendees. We want to educate new moms about the Aggie Moms clubs in their 

area and recruit members to these local clubs. Our campus is growing, and we are meeting new Aggies from all over the 
USA, our wonderful state of Texas,  and international students. 

The joy and excitement is always great, and the new beginning vibes are in the air. Visit the Texas A&M Galveston cam-
pus website for the complete NSC schedule to prepare your local clubs for new Aggie Mom member recruiting. Please 
consider including these Galveston NSC dates in your     HOWDY Party invitations and materials.  

 

Thanks and Gig 'm! 

   Lydia Wharton, 
   Parent Socials Co-Chair, Galveston Campus  
   District 19 Liaison 
   ParentSocialsGalveston@AggieNetwork.com 

 

We are looking forward to seeing Aggie Moms at the Winter Dinner and  

Meetings in January!  

 

Merry Christmas to All! 

Cindy 

mailto:ParentSocialsCS@AggieNetwork.com
mailto:ParentSocialsGalveston@AggieNetwork.com
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Every gift to the Federation is valued and appreciated!  I would love to visit with you about the benefits of person-
ally donating to the Federation and also hear about potential donors if you have suggestions.   If you, or a friend, 
own a business and would like to become a corporate donor, please email me at develop-
mentchair@aggienetwork.com.  You may also view donor information at aggiemoms.org 
 
Our donations from YOU, the Moms that make up our organization, are critically important.  I am attaching donor 
information for your review.   
 
Because of your donation the Federation has been able to: 
 

 Support clubs and their Aggie Moms  by providing training in best practices for their local clubs via Aggie Mom 
University.  Aggie Mom University is now available through EduFlow and can be accessed at your convenience! 

 

 Hold auction fundraising events through the use of an online auction program called Auctria.  The Federation has purchased licenses 
for Auctria so that your club has full benefits of this incredible fundraising tool! 

 

 Research and develop an Aggie Mom App!  We will all benefit from having Aggie Mom news at our fingertips in just a few weeks! 
 

 Provide training and support for general membership that attend Federation meetings.  
 

 Provide opportunities for new program development such as Aggie Mom Ambassadors. 
 

 Underwrite expenses for our annual Aggie Mom Camp, which gives our 250+ Aggie Moms that attend camp the opportunity to con-
nect with one another, access campus speakers, enjoy student performances and engage in small group tours. 

 

 Host outreach opportunities to new moms through New Student Conferences, Howdy Socials, district meetings  and tailgates at all 
home football games. 

 

 Educate our Moms through podcasts centered around campus and community resources available for their Aggie. 
 

 Provide technology that enables the Federation and member Clubs to continue meeting and taking care of procedural business 
through our 2 Zoom licenses. 

 Support students by working with the Division of Student Affairs to provide scholarship funds for our Aggies! 

I look forward to continuing to serve you throughout this year, 

 
Gig ‘em & God Bless,  
   Stephanie Collums ‘87 
   Development Chair 
   development@aggienetwork.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Development Does it Again! 
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Front Row (L to R) Diane Eckols, Tamra Walker, Katie Latham, Melissa Martinez, Karen Hunter, Karyn 

Ard, Julie Upton, Mechelle Fisher, Cindy DeWitt, Alice Artman, Rose Edmondson-Black, Colleen Holmes, 

Kristi King, Denise Isenhour, Roxanne Forrest 

 

Back Row (L to R) Monica Isgren, Daniela Knight, Kim Kovar, Sue Chelf, Nancy Skokan, Lydia Wharton, 

Carol Gaas, Suzan York, Johnna Lenamon, Stephanie Collums 

 

Not Pictured:   Kari Moore Roush ’80 

2021-2022 FEDERATION BOARD 

Standing Ready 



 
FEDERATION MEETINGS AND EVENTS  

2021-2022 
 

 
Winter Federation Meeting - Saturday, January 22, 2022 

 
Location: MSC – 2400 Gates Ballroom, College Station, TX  

Virtual and In-Person Registration           8:15—9:00 AM 
 Registration Link for both Virtual and In-Person attendance   

 https://forms.gle/HobzBzWsRwuEXge27  Please Register By January 19th 

Federation Meetings (Coffee and light breakfast will be served)   9:00—11:30 AM 
Sterling C. Evans Library Open House and Reception                        11:30—12:30 PM 
Downtown Bryan Sip & Shop                                                          12:00—5:00 PM  
 
 

Winter Federation Dinner – Saturday, January 22, 2022 
 

A Roaring ‘20’s Celebration Honoring the Federation Donors  and 

Recognizing the Centennial Year of E. King Gill and the 12th Man 
 

Location: Texas A&M Hotel, College Station, TX 
Registration and Silent Auction Start                                        6:00 PM      
Winter Dinner and Program                  7:00-10:00 PM     
 

Tickets available:  https://ourschool.support/FedWinterDinner2022           

    
 

Aggie Mom Camp – March 4-6, 2022 
 

Location: Texas A&M Hotel, College Station, TX  
https://aggiemoms.org/aggiemomcamp/     SOLD OUT! 
 
 

District Meetings – February - April 2022 
 

Meetings will be held in each District 
https://aggiemoms.org/districtmeetings/   for more information 

 

 

Spring Federation Meetings and Boutique, Family Weekend – April 8-9, 2022 
 

Aggie Moms Boutique 2022 
MSC Ballrooms  
Boutique          10:00 – 5:00 PM       
 
Business Meeting, Directory Dedication, Election of 2022-23 Officers- Friday, April 8, 2022 
 
Location: MSC 
Business Meeting                              5:30 – 6:30 PM     
    
Spring Meeting and Installation of 2022-23 Officers - Saturday, April 9, 2022 
 
Location: MSC  
General Meeting        8:30 – 10:30 AM  
Outgoing Board Reception                           10:30 – 11:30 AM 
 
 

https://forms.gle/HobzBzWsRwuEXge27
https://ourschool.support/FedWinterDinner2022
https://ourschool.support/FedWinterDinner2022
https://aggiemoms.org/aggiemomcamp/
https://aggiemoms.org/districtmeetings/%20%20%20


A Word From Our Donors 
 

The Federation would like to thank the following donors for their generous support and 

we encourage you to show your appreciation to them by frequenting these businesses! 

 

The Texas A&M Hotel and Conference Center 

Experience the magic of the Holiday Season at the only hotel on Texas A&M 

University campus.   Take advantage of special holiday offers and memorable 

experiences at the Texas A&M Hotel. Whether you are in College Station to visit 

Santa's Wonderland or spend time with family and friends, make staying in the 

heart of Aggieland part of your holiday traditions.  Learn more at 

https://www.texasamhotelcc.com/college_station_activities/holiday_happenings/ 

  

 

CC Creations 

Stop by The Warehouse and Maroon U for all of your  Aggie clothing and 

entertaining needs! We are your one-stop-shop for all things Aggie!  

 

Aggie Athletics Special Events 
Did you know that you can rent venues at Kyle Field and Reed Arena for your next big 

event?  Contact them at specialevents@athletics.tamu.edu 

 

Aggieland Outfitters 
When you come to Aggieland visit Aggieland Outfitters to have that UNIQUE Aggie 

Shopping Experience!!  Stop in for a tasting while you browse our clothing and gift items. 

 

Chicken Salad Chick 

Enjoy delicious and healthy meals with your Aggie when you are in College 

Station.  Homemade chicken salads, soups and lunch specials! 

11655 FM 2154, Suite 400, College Station, TX! 

 

The Barracks Townhomes 
Everyone knows “home is where your mama is” and while we can’t do that - we CAN get 

pretty darn close!  At The Barracks, your Aggie can thrive away from home in an actual 

house with a grass backyard, not a cramped, noisy apartment! 

  

Aggieland Credit Union 
By Aggies, For Aggies 

As The Official Credit Union of Texas A&M University we help our members achieve their 

financial goals. We offer free checking accounts and budget-friendly loans. 

Join today and Start Saving! 

Aggielandcu.org | 800.99.0313 

 

 

https://www.texasamhotelcc.com/college_station_activities/holiday_happenings/


Messina Hof Winery 

Gift a glass of Texas cheer this holiday season! Messina Hof Winery is the 

perfect one-stop shop for all your holiday gift-giving and hosting needs. Visit 

any of their 4 locations across Texas or shop their award-winning wines, 

gourmet foods, and other holiday gift guide items here >>> 

https://messinahof.orderport.net/wines/Holiday-Gift-Guide 

 

Relentless Design, LLC 
Re·lent·less             

/rəˈlen(t)ləs/     

  

definition: Aggie Moms do whatever is necessary. 

  Click here to become more Relentless 

 

 The Round Top Collection Gallery 
Seasonal  favorites are showing up at The RTC!  Visit at one of our 4 locations - Cypress, 

Katy, The Woodlands or Houston! 

 

Visit College Station 

College Station is becoming THE ultimate Christmas destination. Visit College 

Station is happy to present you with holiday deals, events – and more – 

surrounding the holidays. Be sure to check out ChristmasInCS.com to learn more! 

  

 

 

 

City of College Station  

Does your student live off campus? Be sure to check out cstx.gov/NewResident 

for everything you both need to know about living in College Station! 

 

Sarah Mengers ‘09 - Realtor 
Did you know you don’t always have to put 20-25% down to purchase a home? I would 

love to talk to you about your purchase options if you’re looking to buy a HOME in 

Aggieland for your student. Invest instead of paying rent. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://messinahof.orderport.net/wines/Holiday-Gift-Guide
https://relentlessdesign.com/blogs/behind-the-scenes/whatever-is-necessary
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fChristmasInCS.com&c=E,1,H8KHAdfQIIgTipFCuD-2QIjn05ytiPC8f3_bENK9v1MFKCreDE2Tcxf8U87AS0b0JNGbvSkRWikyg2SqDEtq4KYj8pIiZLa7TecSJllZKbA5xyTKSmrjI20,&typo=1&ancr_add=1
https://cstx.gov/residents___neighborhoods/newresident


Cary Tennis - InterLinc Mortgage Services 

Did you know that by adding your child/student to a mortgage, you can reduce 

your down payment to as low as 3.5%? Call me! I’d love to give you some more 

cost-saving ideas about financing a home or condo for your student. 

 

Dos Road Dogs Coffee 

Support your local brew crew!  Check our FaceBook site for flavors, specials and 

events! 

 https://www.facebook.com/dosroaddogscoffee 

 

WildFlyer Mead Co. & BeeWeaver Honey Farm 

Just a  drive south of College Station, our tasting room and honey farm are perfect 

for a unique family outing, date night, or girls trip! Be sure to follow us on 

Facebook and Instagram for upcoming events and specials. @wildflyermead  

https://www.wildflyermead.com 

https://beeweaver.com 

 

Designs in Wood - Aggie Music Box 

Howdy! My name is Robert Brooks, while my son, Marc Brooks, was in the Aggie 

Band from 1989 to 1993 we sold the Texas Aggie Music Box. The Music Box is 

priced at $175.00 and the Domino box is priced at $59. Please check out our 

website aggiemusicbox.com 

We will have special prices for Christmas and graduation. 

 

 

Destination Bryan 

Destination Bryan has Your Official Guide To Spending The Holidays In Bryan, 

Texas! Visit destinationbryan.com/holidays for festive events, cozy 

accommodations, and delicious eats & drinks in our cheerful community. Plus – 

keep an eye out for details regarding an exclusive Aggie Mom's Sip & Shop event 

in Historic Downtown Bryan following your January Winter Federation Meeting. 

 

Busha’s Custom Cookies 

Busha's Custom Cookies will have our Christmas cookie pre-order available 

starting now! 

Click the link below to see all 10 options. 

 

Order Cookies | Busha's Custom Cookies (square.site) 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/dosroaddogscoffee
https://www.wildflyermead.com/
https://beeweaver.com/
http://aggiemusicbox.com/
http://destinationbryan.com/holidays
https://bushas-custom-cookies.square.site/


  Federation Donors                                                                              
2021 - 2022

12th Man Spirit - $20,000 +

Texas A&M Hotel and Conference Center

Texas A&M Athletics Special Events

C.C. Creations

Reveille - $15,000

Aggieland Outfitters

Chicken Salad Chick

The Barracks Townhomes

The Round Top Collection Gallery

Excellence - $10,000

Aggieland Credit Union

Events to Remember

Messina Hof Winery

Padon Holt, Holt & Hutchins, PLLC

Relentless Design, LLC

Visit College Station



  Federation Donors                                                                              
2021 - 2022

Integrity - $5,000

Busha's Custom Cookies

Cary Tennis
InterLinc Mortgage Services

City of College Station

Designs in Wood - Aggie Music Box

Destination Bryan

Dos Road Dogs Coffee

Kim Kovar - 2021 - 2022 Federation Historian
In Honor of Robyn (Kovar) Ulrich '11, Travis Ulrich '09 & '13 and Ross Kovar '12

Sarah Mengers '09 - Realtor

Texas A&M University System - Office of the Chancellor

WildFlyer Mead Co. & BeeWeaver Honey Farm

Leadership - $2,500

A&B Sales - Embroidery

Bubblelloon

Candice Lawler
CEL Bookkeeping Services, LLC

Le Macaron  French Pastries - College Station

The Texas A&M Foundation

Two Dudes and a Wick



  Federation Donors                                                                              
2021 - 2022
Loyalty - $1,000

Carol Gaas '85
In Honor of Aggie Moms Everywhere!

Cathleen Inman '88 
Former Federation President 2019 - 2020

In Honor of Tara Tredaway '15

Cindy DeWitt '86
Independent Sales Director for Pampered Chef

Kari Moore Roush '80

Katie '80 and Greig Latham '80
In Honor of Class of 1980 and Garrett S. Latham '08 & Stuart W. Latham '11

Monica & John Isgren
Enterprise Products

Monique Pappas '86
In Memory of Jimmy Pappas '81

Tamra Walker '89
Denbury, Inc

Willa Zandi

The Rachel R. Gonzales Endowed Memorial Fund
Established in memory of his mother by COL (R) Robert F. Gonzales '68

In honor of Michael TAMUG/TAMMA '17



  Federation Donors                                                                              
2021 - 2022
Respect - $500

Karyn Ard
In honor of Jones Ryan Ard '22

Sue & Max Chelf
In honor of Mac '16 and Sam '18

Stephanie '87 & Tommy Collums
In Honor of Megan (Romeo) Callahan '16

Sean Callahan '16 & Nick Romeo '19

Denise & David Isenhour
In honor of David Isenhour, Jr. '18

Daniela '87 & Joe Knight '87

Johnna Lenamon
In honor of Morgan Lenamon '20

In memory of Jordan Lenamon

Nancy Skokan

Suzan York '86

Selfless Service - $250
Alice & Sean Artman

Melanie Harrington
Meagan Harrington '21, TAMU Trap & Skeet Ladies Back to Back Champions '19 & '21 and to the 

entire team for bringing home the Division I Championship March 2021

Colleen Holmes '76
In honor of Kadence Holmes '24

Kristi King
In honor of Kade King '17 and Heath King '20

Julie Upton '94
In memory of my Aggie Mom, Jackie Gaudiano

Mary Kay Cooper
Former Federation President 2008 - 2009

Renee Lotz

Rose Edmondson-Black
In Memory of Anna Mae Edmondson, Aggie Grandma



  Federation Donors                                                                              
2021 - 2022

Friends of the Federation - $100

Clair Baillett

Joel Richards '01
Doc Healthcare 

Maria Wheeler
In Memory of the Tyng Family

Mechelle & Paul Fisher

Melissa Martinez
In Memory of Bennie Jo Martinez

Roxy & James Rock
In Honor of Stephanie Rock Collums '87

Megan '16 & Sean Callahan '16 and Nick Romeo '19

Lydia Wharton

Aggie Mom Angels- $25 - $99

Amy Hale '10
In Memory of Teresa Duffel, my Aggie Mom

Karen Hunter '85
In Memory of Margaret Williams, my Aggie Mom

Roxanne Forrest
In Honor of Wyatt Forrest '21 & Mason Forrest '23

Tricia Hartmann

Tina Reed 

Tammy Woodeshick



  Federation Donors                                                                              
2021 - 2022
Club Honor Roll

Pearland Friendswood Area Texas A&M University Mothers' Club- 
Friends of the Federation

 

Special Thanks to our Texas A&M University Partners 

 
The Association of Former Students

Texas A&M University Division of Student Affairs



 

DOS ROAD DOGS COFFEE 
Please return order form to: 

dosroaddogscoffee@outlook.com 
 

Picking up at Federation Meeting □  - or -  Shipped to you □ 

 
NAME_____________________________________ 
EMAIL_____________________________________ 
PHONE NUMBER ____________________________ 
ADDRESS___________________________________ 
 
o 8oz $9 
o 16oz $17 
o Whole bean 
o Ground 

 
 

o Bourbon pecan     ○  Apple streusel  
o Butter pecan rum     ○  Bourbon streusel  
o Vanilla fig      ○  Chocolate ganache  
o Almond joy     ○  Bavarian chocolate  
o Blueberry cream     ○  Dallas 
o Italian roast     ○  Banana foster 
o Irish Crème      ○  Peru  
o Blackberry brown sugar    ○  Caramel pumpkin spice  

o Cinnamon pecan     ○  Orange creamsicle  
o Cherry vanilla     ○  Blueberry s’mores  

 
o Decaf Dallas  
o Decaf banana foster  
o Decaf butter pecan rum  
o Decaf caramel cream 
o Decaf mint Irish crème  
o Decaf bourbon pecan 

o Decaf raspberry white chocolate  

mailto:dosroaddogscoffee@outlook.com


PINOT GRIGIO

d ry  w h i t e  w i n e s

RIESLING (TRIBUTE SERIES)

price

$20

$20

quantity

d ry  r e d  w i n e s price quantity

MAMA ROSA ROSÉ (TRIBUTE SERIES) $20

TEXAS SPARKLING BRUT $34

s pa r k l i n g  w i n e price quantity

s h i p p i n g  i n f o r m at i o n

NAME:

ADDRESS: CITY, STATE, ZIP:

paym e n t  i n f o r m at i o n

NAME:

PHONE NUMBER:

CARD NUMBER:

SIGNATURE:

EXPIRATION DATE: CVV:

DATE:

EMAIL:

e m a i l  o r d e r s  t o  l a b e l s @ m e s s i n a h o f . c o m
w w w. m e s s i n a h o f . c o m

s e m i - s w e e t  w i n e s price quantity

Orders must be submitted no later than January 7, 2022 by email to the Messina Hof Personalized Labels Department at 
labels@messinahof.com. Bottles must be picked up during business hours January 21-22, 2022 at the Messina Hof Estate 

Winery, located at 4545 Old Reliance Rd, Bryan, TX 77808. 
*Orders not picked up by 6 PM on January 7th will then be shipped. Guests will be responsible for covering shipping costs. 

*Cannot ship to all states. Please ask an associate for details on shipping rates and availabilty. 

CABERNET SAUVIGNON (BARREL CUVÉE)

TEXAS HOLD ‘EM $20

$20MERLOT (BARREL CUVEÉ)

$20

F E D E R AT IO N  O F  AG G I E  MOT H E R S
L A B E L  P L AC E M E N T S

. Pinot Grigio

. Texas Hold ‘Em
. Riesling 

(Tribute Series) 

. Merlot 

(Barrel Cuvée)

. Unoaked Chardonnay

. Mama Rosa Rosé 

(Tribute Series)

. Cabernet Sauvignon 

(Barrel Cuvée)

. Texas Sparkling Brut

PLANNING TO PICK UP PLANNING TO SHIP

2021 - 2022

AGGIE
MOMS

2021 - 2022

AGGIE
MOMS

2021 - 2022

AGGIE
MOMS

2021 - 2022

AGGIE
MOMS

GET 10% OFF YOUR PURCHASE WHEN YOU ORDER A CASE!

UNOAKED CHARDONNAY $20



 

 

Federation of Texas A&M University Mothers’ Clubs 

 
Organized in 1928 

 

Yes, I want to .  .  .   Join  the Club! 
Name ________________________________________________________________________ 

Name of Business ______________________________________________________________ 

Address ______________________________________________________________________ 

City _________________________________   State ________   Zip code __________________ 

Phone ________________________       Email _______________________________________ 

 

   Donor Level 
____              $20,000                  12th Man Spirit 

____       $15,000             Reveille 

                                   ____               $10,000                  Excellence 

                                   ____               $5,000                     Integrity 

                                                ____               $2,500                     Leadership 

                                   ____               $1,000                     Loyalty 

                                   ____               $500                        Respect 

                                   ____               $250                        Selfless Service 

                                   ____               $100                        Friends of Federation 

                                   ____               $25 to $99             Aggie Mom Angels   

 

One time and recurring online donations can be made at: 
 

  https://aggiemoms.org/campaign/ 
 

 
Thank you for your generous support and for helping to make a positive impact on the 

lives of Aggie Moms, Aggie Students and Texas A&M University! 

 

Signature:                                                                                                  Date: 

                              
                           Please return this form with your check  to :  Federation of Texas A&M University Mothers’ 
Clubs 
                                                                                         P.O. Box 1443 
                                                                                         College Station, Texas 77841-1443 

The Federation of Texas A&M University Mothers’ Clubs is a tax exempt 501(c)3 non profit organization. Your contribution is 

tax deductible up to the limits allowed by the IRS. 


